
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

Re: Publication of Advance Information for Summer Examinations 2022 

Further to the consultation undertaken by the DfE and Ofqual regarding the adaptations to GCSE and A-Level 
exams for summer 2022, which included the publication of advance information by examination boards about the 
focus of the content of this summer’s exams, we write to advise that this information has now been made 
available to schools.  Attached to this communication will be a document that contains all the changes made to 
the summer exams in terms of the content assessed. 

We acknowledge that in some instances this information is difficult to access and want to reassure students that 
their classroom teachers are working to unpick the information and will communicate it with greater clarity in the 
classroom setting.  However, we felt it important to provide the information as received in the first instance. 

Adjustments to the content of forthcoming KAPS will be made accordingly, due to take place after the half term 
break, with updated guidance on revision topics also being shared in due course (via satchel). 

Whilst the half term break provides a great opportunity for everyone to enjoy a little rest and recharge the 
batteries, your child should also take the opportunity to plan their revision programme if they haven’t already 
done so.  It is also a great opportunity to refamiliarise yourself with the TOPR and P4P techniques, so that you can 
help support your child’s revision.  Please click the link to the warlinghamtl for more 
information.  http://warlinghamtl.co.uk/ 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr P Seward 

Deputy Headteacher 
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